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Dear Parents,  
 
Although it was a short week, we learned so much!  
 
In language arts we continued with Unit 5. We had two letters this week, they were the 
consonants f and r. We also had two sight words, with and he. Our question of the week was 
about different foods that grows on farms. Our story was called "An Orange in January" and it 
was about how oranges grow on farms and eventually land in stores. We also read "Farms 
Around the World".  
This story taught us about potatoes, rice, and bananas. The children wrote about their favorite 
fruit and vegetable and how it is grown on a farm, picked by a farmer, and sent off to a store for 
them to buy. This was the end of Unit 5, next week we begin with Unit 6 and talk about 
seasons.  
 
In math, we began with Chapter 7. In this chapter students learned about the numbers 11-14. 
They learned that in order to make these numbers you need a full ten frame and some more 
ones to make the number. The children also learned that 10+1=11 and so on. Next week we will 
continue with the numbers 15-19.  
 
This week in social studies we learned all about Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. We learned what he 
believed and fought for. We did a great activity using two colored eggs. The children learned 
that even though the eggs may look different on the outside, in the inside they are the same 
egg. This was a great lesson to show children that no matter what we look like, we should all be 
treated equally.  
 
As always, we visited our cabbage plants and watered them. We are so happy to see how much 
they’ve grown since we planted them!  
 
Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
Ms. Adriana and Ms. Vanessa 


